
October 2023 

Walk on the Wild Side is a Family Fun Walk benefitting the Living Materials Center (LMC) at Seabrook 

Intermediate School in Clear Creek ISD. The LMC houses over 50 different species of animals that are 

incorporated in classroom education by CCISD teachers. Through outreach programs and volunteer 

opportunities, the animals of the LMC provide a unique learning opportunity for all CCISD students. 

Fourteen years ago, two sixth graders at Seabrook Intermediate started this now annual event as a 

service project for Lone Star Leadership Academy. These young men have now graduated from col-

lege and Walk on the Wild Side continues! Thanks to these students & the support of the community, 

we continue to enjoy the overwhelming success of this event and support for the LMC! 

We are asking our community businesses to partner with us by sponsoring our event and/or setting up 

as a vendor.  Your support will ensure the continued success of the LMC Programs and the excellent 

care of the animals and quality education programs for which the LMC is known & recognized, as well 

as add to the experience of the event.  We respectfully ask that your sponsorship be submitted by   

December 21, 2023. 

The Walk continues to grow! We consistently enjoy the support of 150—250 participants, particularly 

CCISD families. All sponsors will also be recognized leading up to and at the event.  

Sponsorship Levels: 

Tortoise Level, $1000 donation: 

• largest logo on event t-shirt, largest recognition on banner, recognition along 5K route, vendor 

space, 4 event t-shirts 

Python Level, $500 donation: 

• large logo on t-shirt, large recognition on banner, recognition along 5K route, vendor space, 3 

event t-shirts 

Chinchilla Level, $250 donation: 

• medium logo on t-shirt, small recognition on banner, vendor space, 2 event t-shirts 

Frog Level, $100 donation: 

• small logo on t-shirt, small recognition on banner, one event t-shirt 

 

Thank you for your support!! 

Sheryl Locke, Walk on the Wild Side Chairperson 

Ande Smith, Living Materials Center Manager 

Dear Members of the Community: 

Walk on the Wild Side, February 4, 2023, Taylor Lake Village Park, Seabrook, TX 77586 

 



Yes, we would like to support Walk on the Wild Side in the following way 

and will mail a check or submit online payment by December 21, 2023! 

______ Tortoise Level Sponsor, $1000  

______ Python Level Sponsor, $500 

______  Chinchilla Level Sponsor, $250 

______  Frog Level Sponsor, $100 

______  Event Vendor, $25 

 

Business Name: ______________________________________ 

Contact person:_______________________________________ 

Phone: _________________ Email:_______________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________ 

Logos for all sponsorship levels can be emailed to: Ande Smith, 

asmith1@ccisd.net.  Please send highest resolution image available no 

later than January 5, 2024. 

 

Check payable to: Seabrook Intermediate School 
    (Write WOWS sponsor/vendor in memo, please) 
 
Mail Check to:  LMC Walk on the Wild Side 
    c/o Seabrook Intermediate School 
    2401 E Meyer Ave. 
    Seabrook, TX 77586 
 

More information about  
Walk on the Wild Side & the Living Materials Center: 

www.lmcwalkonthewildside.org 
  

Thanks for helping to make our  

15th Annual Walk on the Wild Side a success! 


